Announcements for the week of Sunday, March 17, 2024

- Prayers for Prodigals If you have a prodigal, we encourage you to join us for prayer. We will be meeting here at NBCF Monday, March 18th at 6:30 PM. If any questions, please see Dave or Sara Terrigino
- 2. The Great Jungle Journey VBS Fundraiser For the month of March, we will be having an envelope fundraiser for this year's all-new "Great Jungle Journey" VBS. Here's how it works We have 100 envelopes labeled 1 100. The envelopes will be on the information table. Simply grab an envelope and put that amount in the envelope. So, if you grab envelope #15, give \$15. Envelope #56, give \$56. Envelope #1, that's 1 more dollar toward the needs of VBS. Thank you in advance for your support. If any questions, please see Tony Cintron.
- 3. Cancelled Service- Our Mid-Week Service Is canceled on Wednesday, March 27th due to our Good Friday service.
- 4. Good Friday Service Join us Friday, March 29th for our Good Friday worship and communion service at 7:00 PM. Plan on joining us as we gather to worship our King in commemoration of His death on the cross for our sins. Childcare and children's church will be provided.
- **5. The Everyday Financial Steward** on Saturday, March 30th from 8:30 am -11:00 am in the 4th 6th grade classroom. Childcare will be provided. If any questions, please see Janelle Failing.
- 6. Easter Sunday Service Join us for our Special Easter Celebration Service on Sunday, March 31st at 10:00 AM. We will have nursery/toddler childcare, and a special children's Easter program. We would like to encourage you to begin to pray now and see who the Lord would have you to invite and bring to join you as we celebrate the resurrection of our Lord.
- 7. Food Pantry Distribution- The food pantry ministry will be changing their hours starting Saturday, April 6th! The new opening time for food pick-up will be 11:30 AM.
- **8. Ushers and Greeters-** We need a few new greeters on Sundays. It is a once-a-month commitment. If you are interested in serving in this ministry, please sign up and pick up a ministry questionnaire at the information table. If you have any questions, please see Ron Borden.
- 9. Vine Summer Youth Retreat- The Vine youth group will be having their retreat this year at Camp LeTourneau from June 29th July 3rd. The theme for this year's retreat is "The Parables of Jesus". The cost per person is \$180 on or before June 16th. Please sign up as soon as possible. Do not let cost hold you back from going or inviting a friend because we have sponsors who are willing to bless others.

- 10. Men's Group Book- How God Makes Men available for \$15
- 11. Lobby Announcement "As we gather, let's remember that our sanctuary is where the Lord has provided for our united worship and study of God's word. The lobby area is reserved for special needs such as **childcare** and **restroom access**. We've been told there is a growing and at times distracting population in the lobby, and the leadership team is asking those who don't need to be in the lobby to participate in the sanctuary moving forward. Your understanding and cooperation in honoring this space are greatly appreciated. Thank you for helping us maintain a conducive environment for worship."